
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and
Community Development Department (HCDD),
administers the Homebuyer Assistance Program
(HAP) for eligible low-to-moderate income families.
HAP funds may be used to assist an approved applicant
in down payment, closing costs, and principal buydown.
HCDD is proposing to amend the HAP in two ways:

1. To increase the maximum amount of assistance
from $25,000 to $30,000 per homebuyer and

2. To decrease the homebuyer contribution from
$1,000 to $350.

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on this
proposed amendment, from Friday, September 21, 2018
through Sunday, October 21, 2018. For more information
on this proposed amendment, contact Kennisha
London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments can be
submittedbymailtoKennishaLondon,HCDD,601Sawyer
Suite 400, Houston, TX 77007 or by email to Kennisha.
London@HoustonTx.gov. Following the public
comment period, this item will be submitted to City
Council for approval. For more information on HCDD
and its programs, you may access HCDD’s website
at http:www.houstontx.gov/housing. For Specific
questions or concerns about the Homebuyer Assistance
Program, please call 832-394-6200.

For specific questions or concerns about fair
housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact
Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6308.


